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Doherty, Pam

Subject: FW: Reimbursement Request from Marion County 

 

From: Barker, Jennifer <jennifer.barker@lakecountyfl.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 8:53 AM 
To: Bouyounes, Mounir <Mounir.Bouyounes@marionfl.org> 
Subject: FW: Reimbursement Request from Marion County  
 

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share any information unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails using the "Phish Alert" button in Outlook or contact the 
Helpdesk. 

Good morning Mounir, 
 
The Lake County BCC, this past Tuesday, approved the reimbursement to Marion County in 
the amount of $25,044.93. The payment request has been sent to Finance for processing. 
 
I believe the check will be sent out by the end of next week. 
 
Have a nice weekend, 
Jennifer 
 

 

 JENNIFER BARKER  
County Manager  

 

COUNTY MANAGER’S OFFICE  
 
A 315 W. Main Street, Tavares, FL 32778  
P 352-343-9888 | F 352-343-9495 
E jennifer.barker@lakecountyfl.gov | W www.lakecountyfl.gov  

 NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. 
Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure.  

 

 
From: Barker, Jennifer  
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 4:54 PM 
To: Tart, Amanda <Amanda.Tart@marionfl.org> 
Cc: Bouyounes, Mounir <Mounir.Bouyounes@marionfl.org> 
Subject: RE: Reimbursement Request from Marion County  
 

Thank you. This has been added to the 2/25/25 agenda for BCC consideration. 
 

 You don't often get email from jennifer.barker@lakecountyfl.gov. Learn why this is important   



2

Regards, 
 

 

 JENNIFER BARKER  
County Manager  

 

COUNTY MANAGER’S OFFICE  
 
A 315 W. Main Street, Tavares, FL 32778  
P 352-343-9888 | F 352-343-9495 
E jennifer.barker@lakecountyfl.gov | W www.lakecountyfl.gov  

 NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. 
Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure.  

 

 
From: Tart, Amanda <Amanda.Tart@marionfl.org>  
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 4:50 PM 
To: Barker, Jennifer <jennifer.barker@lakecountyfl.gov> 
Cc: Bouyounes, Mounir <Mounir.Bouyounes@marionfl.org> 
Subject: Reimbursement Request from Marion County  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of your organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good aŌernoon,  
 
On behalf of the Marion County Administrator, please see the aƩached request for reimbursement for Marion County’s 
incurred costs associated with the Medical Examiner facility.  
 
Thank you,  
 

 

Amanda Tart 
Assistant County Administrator 
Administration 

 
Marion County Board of County Commissioners 
601 SE 25th Ave. 
Ocala, FL  34471 
Main: 352-438-2300 | Cell: 352-304-0885 

Empowering Marion for Success!  

Under Florida law, emails to our organization are public records. If you do not want your email reviewed in 
response to a public records request, contact this office by phone. 

  


